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25th May 2018 
 
Dear Family, Friends and Colleagues, 
 
It has been a really busy half term.  As well as providing a really exciting curriculum for the 
children the teachers have been working really hard on writing the end of year reports.  
These will be sent out in time for Parents Evening, I am sure that they will make great 
reading.  Next half term is going to be a busy, exciting and fun time at Mossbrook.  My next 
newsletter will have all the details. 
 
Sickness and Diarrhoea 
Please remember that the Health Authority guidance and school policy is that children must 
have had no sickness or diarrhoea for 48 hours before they can return to school.  This is to 
ensure that everyone stays safe and healthy. 
 
Dates: 
25th May: Last day Summer 1  
4th June: First day Summer 2  
20th July: Last day Summer 2 (23rd and 24th are INSET days) 
 
I hope that you have a really good Spring Bank holiday and that this wonderful weather 
continues for you. 
 
If you would like to discuss something from this letter or anything else please feel free to 
contact me in school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Dean Linkhorn 
 
Headteacher 


